
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter  

December 17th 2021    

We will update you in early January with any 

arrangements related to Covid 

 

 

 

Happy Christmas 

As we come to the end of another busy term, I would like to thank all the children, staff and parents 

for your ongoing support and for everything you do, for our wonderful school community. 

It was fantastic to take the children to watch a performance of Snow White at the Bristol 

Hippodrome this week. The children enjoyed the colourful spectacle and festive humour. At the end 

of the performance a member of the public came up to me to comment on how respectful and well 

behaved the children were. Huge thanks to the PTA for funding this special, memorable treat for the 

children. 

These are some quotes from the children 

‘The funniest bit was the evil queen was so short!’ 

‘The best bit was the strawberry ice-cream’ 

‘The dragon was my favourite part where it flew into the audience’ 

‘The 12 days of Christmas song was the funniest ‘ 

I would like to thank you for all your kind messages and wish you all a happy, joyful Christmas and a 

peaceful New Year. 

We are all very much look forward to seeing the children bright eyed and bushy tailed on 

Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to thank you for all your kind messages and wish you all a happy, joyful 

Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

 

We are all very much look forward to seeing the children bright eyed and bushy tailed on 

Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

 

 

Choir 

Here are some lovely Christmas songs 

from the Choir, many thanks to Mrs 

Luckett. Please follow the link below to 

see their Christmas performance 

https://youtu.be/qbgfz18lcYU 

Thank you 

All the staff would like to thank you for your support through 

the last 2 terms, and for your lovely Christmas gifts 

Hedgehog Class  

This week Hedgehog Class have made 

peppermint creams and Santa signs 

and ended the week with their 

Christmas Party 

 

 

https://youtu.be/qbgfz18lcYU


 

 

  

 

 

 

 


